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Message from the Headmaster 

A very big thank you to everyone involved in the events leading up to the end of this term. The Pre-Prep 

Nativities were simply wonderful, the Christmas lunches, the Boarders’ Christmas party and of course the 

Carol Service, a fantastic achievement for Mrs Honour-Adams, our Director of Music. 

It has been a very successful term with a lot of work covered, inspiring performances on the sports pitches, 

a growing number of children learning a wide variety of musical instruments and some cool activities in 

our Outdoor Education programme. Permeating throughout is the spirit of our school that after so many 

years I still do not take for granted. We said a fond farewell to Jack and Ella, our Gap Assistants, who re-

turn home after a year at Northbourne Park and also to Cara, our Housemistress, who moves on to a 

teaching position in the new year. We wish them all the very best for the future. 

I wish everyone in the Northbourne Park family a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
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Diary Dates 

December 
Sun 25 9.30 Christmas Day Service in the School Chapel 
January 
WEEK 1 
Wed 4 Boarders Return 
Thurs 5 Spring Term begins 
Fri 6 
Sat 7  Saturday School  

 8.30-9.30 Prep Coffee Morning 
Sun 8 Holy Communion 

 

 

 

 

A massive thank you for all the 

donations for the Foodbank at 

the end of term, it is always ap-

preciated. This is something we 

will be continuing in the new 

year. 

 


